
HELP US SHAPE THE FUTURE OF

COLORADO’S DIVISION OF 
 VOCATIONAL REHABILITATION

The Division of Vocational Rehabilitation (DVR) will have a new home within the Colorado Department of Labor  
and Employment by July 2016. While DVR’s place in government will change, its commitment to assisting eligible 
Coloradans with disabilities to secure, retain, or regain employment is stronger than ever.

We want your feedback! Join us in Durango

October 19 
11:30-1 p.m.
Public Meeting

LaPlata Electric 
45 Stewart Street, 
Durango, CO 81303

Let us know you are coming or give us written feedback by going to 
colorado.gov/cdle/shapethefuture
This is a public meeting, you are not required to RSVP.

American Sign Language interpretation, real-time captioning, and wheelchair access have been arranged. Reasonable 
accommodation or the services of spoken language interpreter will happily be provided upon request by contacting:

Lara Lemley at lara.lemley@state.co.us or 303-318-8008.

Although we welcome these requests anytime, providing adequate notice increases our ability to effectively meet 
your needs. Durango Transit has fixed route service for $1.00 per ride or Door to Door service (schedule at least 2 
weeks in advance) for $2.00 per ride. Contact (970) 259-5438 or GetAroundDurango.com.




